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Dear Josh:

In regard to your relationships with my administrative

offices I am anxious to be kept informed regarding your travel

plans, any other significant developments that might affect our

relationships, and research grant applications. Naturally, Th

always welcome coments regarding our educational, service, or

research programs and I hope that the Faculty will be constantly

interested in the total development of our School and the Medical

Centre.

I am very pleased that you are not interested in the

job at U.C.LsA. Since our program in Medical Genetics has now

been formally established, I am keen to see things move ahead,
I pledge you ay full support in all undertakings.

Yours sincerely,

hn Z. Bowers, M.D.
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